How to Embrace Diversity – positive things you can do


Positive behaviours that help create an inclusive environment

· Recognising and responding to people's need to feel welcome, included and respected. 

· Accepting and valuing differences between us as individuals. 

· Questioning any statements or opinions which you perceived to be prejudiced or discriminatory. 

· Considering the diverse needs of individuals when planning events and meetings. 

· Finding out about different cultures, religions, disabilities, etc. 

· Not indulging in workplace banter or stereotypical views. 

· Considering appropriate language in written and oral communication. 

· Respecting an individual's personal space. 

· Offering to work on projects or presentations with colleagues you might not have naturally approached previously. 

· Focusing on providing opportunities for each individual to use his/her unique blend of talents and experience to make a valued contribution.

And Remember…..

E-mailing a joke that could cause offence is just as inappropriate as speaking it aloud. An e-mail is a legal document that can serve as evidence in an employment tribunal or disciplinary procedure.

Political correctness is a term that trivialises diversity awareness. It implies a simplistic approach where certain words and actions are taboo rather than an organisation making every attempt it can to encourage diversity.

Diveristy and Equal Opportunities is not about treating everyone the same but rather about providing a LEVEL PLAYING FIELD.  If an employee required a special device for their phone because of a hearing difficulty then they would not be treated in the same way as their colleagues. Rather than treating everyone the same equal opportunities means equalising the inequalities within the workplace.

A more diverse workforce will have access to the broadest range of talent in the workplace and thus often opening up new markets.
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